
Concern Regarding Teacher's Actions 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Principal's Name] 

[School's Name] 

[School's Address] 

Dear [Principal's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my concerns regarding certain 

actions taken by [Teacher's Name] in [specific class or context]. 

Recently, I have observed/been informed about [specific actions or incidents]. I believe these 

actions might be inappropriate and could negatively impact the students' learning experience and 

well-being. 

For instance, [provide detailed description of the incidents, including dates if possible]. These 

occurrences have raised concerns about [specific worries, e.g., the teacher's approach, fairness, 

support for students]. 

I respectfully request that this matter be looked into, as I believe it is important for the 

educational environment that students feel safe and supported in their learning journey. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss my 

concerns further. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Relationship to the Student, e.g., Parent, Guardian] 


